## rom

## ressure

Junior class officers were Marvin Tucker, president; Zenida Middleton, vice president; Beth McDaniel, secretary; Brandy Peurifoy, treasurer; Robin Wright, member-at-large.

Every year the junior class takes on one of the hardest tasks — the Junior/Senior Prom. Although the Prom was a great success, many did not realize the hard work and problems that went along with making it all happen. The class began meetings from October through May discussing the logistics of the formal event. They held such fundraisers as selling personality portraits, roses on Valentines Day, and some candy sales.

"This year, surprisingly, we had a Prom committee in which everyone got along and were able to make major decisions quickly. Unity makes impossible situations disappear, while giving us the will to persevere," said Marvin Tucker.

- Wendy J. Garrett



Junior officers are Robin Wright, Marvin Tucker, and Zenida Middleton. These students were responsible for organizing fundraisers and the decorations for the prom.



























